Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
July 12, 2016
Re:
Additional Allocation – Assistant Director Pupil Personnel
Due to increasing student numbers, services provided to our student population via our Pupil Personnel office can no longer be met with the current structure of one (1) Director and one (1) Assistant Director. This student growth has resulted in increased numbers of disciplinary hearings which now occupy the majority of the Director’s time. Also, growth has driven an increased demand for management of the Infinite Campus system which is now takes up a significant amount of the Assistant Director’s time.

To meet the increased need and to balance the workload, Student Services is requesting one (1) additional Assistant Director Pupil Personnel position.

Human Resources recommends approval of the addition of one (1) Assistant Director Pupil Personnel to the Student Services Department.
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